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Galloway Township, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is sponsoring a 
free workshop titled, “Avoiding Scams & Identity Theft,” for older adults on Thursday, July 7 at 
11 a.m. at the Hammonton Canoe Club Senior Center, located at 100 Sports Drive in 
Hammonton, N.J. Older adults from the community are invited to attend the free event. Light 
refreshments provided by Hammonton Canoe Club.  

Jennifer Fox of Money Management International, a non-profit credit counseling service, will 

facilitate the workshop.  

Fox will explore the most common identity theft scams and instruct participants how to protect 

their identity, money and credit history. Participants will also learn how to safeguard their 

information, monitor their credit report for signs of possible identity theft, and take action if falling 

victim to identity theft.  

Register online or call 609-626-3591. Visit the SCOSA website at www.stockton.edu/scosa for 

more information, updates and cancellation procedures.                
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